
Subject: Council Agenda Item #15 "Alarm Permit Program and revised False AlarmBylaw"
Date: Sat, 07 May 2005 10:33:57 -0700

From: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>
To: Ernie Crist <ecrist@dnv.org>, Janice Harris <jharris@dnv.org>, Lisa Muri <lmuri@dnv.org>,

Maureen McKeon Holmes <mmckeonholmes@dnv.org>, Alan Nixon <anixon@dnv.org>,
Richard Walton <rwalton@dnv.org>, Agnes Hilsen <HilsenA@district.north-van.bc.ca>,
Jim Cuthbert <jcuthbert@dnv.org>

CC: fonvca@fonvca.org, council@dnv.org, OUTLOOK <newsroom@northshoreoutlook.com>,
Pam Bookham <bookham@shaw.ca>, Elizabeth James <cagebc@yahoo.com>, corrie@kost.ca

Your Worship & Members of Council,

Agenda item #15 "Alarm Permit Program and revised False Alarm Bylaw"
is a perfect example of what not to do. It's only purpose is to reduce
false alarms. So what does it do? It mixes-up the good guys with
the bad guys - while setting up another bureaucracy.

Leave the vast majority of us law abiding users of alarm systems alone.
Leave the education of their use to be done by our volunteers in the
Community Policing stations.

Please, just vote to retain the current penalty based program. We don't
need more invasion of our privacy with yet another "registration" program.

Yours truly,

Corrie Kost
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